
30 Soudan Ave., Suite 200 
Toronto, Ontario  M4S 1V6 

 

January 30, 2021 
 
Via Email: clerk@toronto.ca 
 
Toronto City Council 
City Hall, West Tower, 2nd Floor 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON  M5H 2N2 
 
Dear Mayor Tory, Councillor Wong-Tam and Members of Council: 
 
Re:  Item IE19.11 – yongeTOmorrow Municipal Class EA  
 
Tenblock is a developer and owner of multi-family housing near the yongeTOmorrow Municipal Class EA 
on Yonge Street from Queen Street to College/Carlton Street.  
 
We are writing to express support for the Recommended Design Concept. The watermain renewal is 
a generational opportunity to reimagine and improve this street at the heart of Toronto. The Recommended 
Design Concept is an appropriate physical design that allows detailed design and capital work to advance, 
while being a flexible foundation for further operational design.  
 
Respectfully submitted for your consideration, 
 
Tenblock  
 
 
 
Stephen Job, AICP 
Vice President  
 


